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May 2018
Dear Prospective Applicant,
May I first of all thank you for showing interest in this post and I hope that after reading the material included, you wish to apply.

Tottington High School is a successful school in the north of Bury serving various townships. Please visit our main school website as well as read our latest Ofsted report to get ‘a feel’ for our school. 
Our staff are very committed to ensuring the best quality education for our young people and I know that the successful applicant will see this is an excellent opportunity to gain experience in this permanent post.

We are seeking to appoint from 1st September 2018, a teacher of Technology in the area of Resistant Materials but we hope to develop this option to a Technical Award/Vocational course in the near future. Therefore, we are looking for someone with the vision and enthusiasm to make the transition between GCSE Product Design (RM) to a suitable Technical Award. The exact course has not yet been chosen and the successful candidate, alongside the Head of Faculty would have a significant input into this decision.

The Art &Technology Faculty has a total of five full time staff and a technician. Some other staff also teach a few KS3 lessons. Courses at KS4 include, GCSE Art & Design, GCSE Product Design with Textiles and RM options, Technical Awards in Food & Cookery and also Child Development. Time on the curriculum for Technology at KS3 is approximately two hours per week and some of this is in carousel options. At KS4 each subject receives 5 hours of contact time every two weeks.
Applicants will find a generic teacher job description in the application pack alongside a Person Specification. 
I hope after having reading information about our school that you feel Tottington High School is a school that will suit your ambitions and skills. Thank you for any consideration you have given to your possible application and you are of course welcome to contact us for any further information you need including a visit.
Deadline for applications is noon Friday 18th May 2018 and interviews will be conducted in the week following. 
Yours sincerely,
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Mr. Brian Duffy

Headteacher
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